
 Education > Reporting academic results to parents or guardians

For students enrolled after 2010 (undergraduate students), academic results are sent to their parents or guardians for
the purpose of gaining their understanding and cooperation in the academic guidance of the university. An online
reporting system has been introduced from the first semester of the 2020 academic year. There are two reporting
periods per year, in October and April.

   ★ Want to know more

 ・Reporting academic results to parents or guardians https://www.kyushu-

u.ac.jp/en/faculty/class/learning/registration

 

   ◆ Contact

 Student Affairs and Information Section, Student Affairs Planning Division, Student Affairs Department 092-802-5939

ext:90-5939 gapjoho@jimu.kyushu-u.ac.jp
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